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Thank you Lillian S. for
joining our All American
knitting group and
making 20 preemie hats
for the Neo Natal Nursery
to keep the tiny babies
warm. Lillian has also
knitted many pairs of
mittens for her church. We
are always looking for new
members to join our
group!

When you hear the name
Tracey Hamlin-Landry,
Executive Director at All
American at Londonerry
the 1st thought that comes
to mind is A Team Leader.
Tracey can be found
throughout the building
pitching in where ever
needed. Tracey would never
ask an Associate to do
anything that she isn't
willing to do herself. Thank
you Tracey for your
undying support and encouragement ! You mean the
world to us!
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Walking with a friend in the dark is better than walking
alone in the light. – Helen Keller
When we think of overcoming obstacles, it’s hard to
argue that anyone had more to overcome than Helen
Keller. Yet Helen was human, and she didn’t go it alone.
There have been multiple studies on loneliness and
isolation — and its potentially adverse health impact.
Consequences can include increased stress (resulting in
the release of cortisol) and even premature death. But
there are ways to cope! Try these activities to give you a
spark.
Combatting Loneliness
1. Eat out: Enjoy a meal and reunite with a friend.
2.Adopt a pet: It recharges your nurturing instincts.
3. Join a club: You’ll meet friends who share similar

interests.
4. Visit neighbors: Many people are looking to
 reconnect.
5. Put on your walking shoes: Malls are an
 ever-popular destination.
It’s not always easy growing older. But at Kaplan, we are
here to support you and your well-being.
Sources:

https://www.psychologytoday.com/us/blog/out-the-ooze/201611/the-perils-social-
isolation

https://theconversation.com/loneliness-is-bad-for-your-health-90901

http://blogs.einstein.yu.edu/how-loneliness-affects-the-mind-and-body/
https://www.bayalarmmedical.com/medical-alert-blog/6-powerful-ways-help-
seniors-avoid-isolation/

Stay Connected!

A huge thank you to Resident Paul VanScoten's daughter
Pam Martell and her friends for entertaining us with a
hilarious skit. We had a blast!

Our Team Leader

Refer a friend… get $1,500!
Contact us for details.






